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facilitate and correctly identify records responsive to your request. Though submission of this information
is voluntary, without this information, your request may be delayed while additional steps are taken to
ensure the correct responsive records are located and processed. Further, if we are unable to positively
identify the subject of the record we may be unable to provide records responsive to your FOIA request.

You may check the status of your FOIA request online at first.uscis.gov/#/check-status. If you have any
questions concerning your pending FOIA/PA request, or to check the status of a pending application or
petition, please call The National Customer Service Center at (800) 375-5283.  Please be aware that the
National Records Center no longer accepts FOIA/PA related questions directly by phone.

All FOIA/PA related requests, including address changes, must be submitted in writing and be signed by
the requester.  Questions concerning this FOIA/PA request may be mailed to the FOIA/PA Officer at the
PO Box listed at the top of the letterhead or emailed to FOIAPAQuestions@uscis.dhs.gov.  Please include
the control number listed above on all correspondence with this office.  You can now submit a new FOIA
request online using our new Freedom of Information Act Records SysTem (FIRST). If you wish to
submit a new FOIA/PA request, please visit www.uscis.gov/FOIA for instructions and requirements.

 Sincerely,

 Cynthia Munita
 Director, FOIA Operations
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